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  Christmas Arrangements 
 
 
25th November 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Christmas time is almost upon us, for those within our community 
who celebrate. In order to celebrate this festive period, as ever, our 
wonderful cook, Sam, will be cooking up some festive culinary 
delights for our children on 
Tuesday 14th December.  
 
On this day (Tuesday 14th 
December), children are invited to 
come into school wearing their 
Christmas/festive jumpers for 
the day. 
 
The Christmas dinner can be 
ordered through Parent pay at the price of £2.65. The menu can be seen above. Many of the staff 
will be joining the children to enjoy lunch alongside each other at this special time of year. 
 
Unfortunately, due to Covid restrictions, we are unable to hold our usual carol concert performance 
for parents, however we have a plan of action! We will be recording songs and narrating parts in a 
video that will be shared with you via Teams during the last week of term. You can snuggle up on 
the sofa with a hot chocolate and get in the festive spirit! 
 
We will be going ahead with our Christmas parties this year! Children are invited to wear party 
clothes on their party day. We are just asking that any food donations for the parties are pre-
packaged foods, rather than anything homemade. Again, this is due to Covid restrictions and keeping 
everyone safe and well before Christmas! The parties will take place for EYFS and KS1 during the 
afternoon of Thursday 16th December. For KS2, the parties will take place during the final 
afternoon on Friday 17th December. Any donations of food/drinks that week would be gratefully 
received by the staff on the door. If your child suffers from allergies, we ask that you provide your 
own plate of food/treats for the afternoon of the party and clearly label it with your child’s name 
please. 
 
Yours Faithfully,  
 
Mr T. Hinkley 
(Headteacher) 
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